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October 2024 

 

 

PHILIPPINES: No Official Receipt (OR) Required for VAT Under EOPTA; Acknowledgment of 

Payment 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Following our previous advisory, we would like to reiterate an important update related to the issuance 

of Official Receipts (OR) under Republic Act No. 11976, the Ease of Paying Taxes Act (EOPTA).  

  

Under EOPTA, an Official Receipt (OR) is no longer required for VAT purposes. Consequently, Maersk 

A/S will discontinue the issuance of system-generated payment receipts. The option to receive 

Philippine payment receipts has been removed from the MyFinance tab in your account portal. 

 

To acknowledge payments, you may access the “Paid” tab in MyFinance to review and confirm your 

payment status of each invoice. Please see the example below. 
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Additionally, once payment proof is submitted via P2R and approved, an automatic email 

acknowledgment of payment receipt will be sent from noreply@maersk.com (sample provided below). 

 
 

If you do not see the email in your inbox, please check your spam or junk folder. 

 

To learn more on the EOPTA implementation for Maersk A/S, you may please refer to Notice of Changes 

to Title of Invoice and Credit Note - Philippines | Maersk. Should you have further queries, do not 

hesitate to reach out to our local representative at Maersk Philippines. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Maersk A/S 

https://www.maersk.com/news/articles/2024/09/24/notice-of-changes-to-title-of-invoice-and-credit-note-philippines
https://www.maersk.com/news/articles/2024/09/24/notice-of-changes-to-title-of-invoice-and-credit-note-philippines

